Long Beach



Police Department

RICHARD De PALMA

ACTING POLICE COMMISSIONER

COMMUNITY-POLICE RELATIONS FOUNDATION c/o Al Eskanazy, Chairman-CEO 653 Collins Avenue Miami Beach, Florida 33139

November 29, 2024

Dear Chairman Eskanazy,

I wanted to take the time to thank you and the entire Board of the Community-Police Relations Foundation for supporting the City of Long Beach N.Y., Thanksgiving lunch and turkey giveaway. The MLK and CenterPoint Church hosted this well-attended event. As you know, our department has as its focus the building of camaraderie and partnership between neighbors and law enforcement in the community.

The event year was one of sharing and enjoyment and our success would not have been possible without your help and participation. It is heartwarming to know that together we can make a difference, and we can count on you in helping to build a better future for everyone.

Sincerely,

Richard DePalma

Acting Police Commissioner